[image: image1.emf] 




 


Bathgate Early Years Centre
 Whitburn Road
Bathgate EH48 2RD
[image: image2.jpg]


Telephone & Fax - 01506 776234
[image: image3.emf][image: image4.jpg]


e-mail – wlbathgate.eyc@westlothian.org.uk                                                                                                  Twitter - @wlbeyc                                                               
                                         Head Teacher : Mrs Margaret Johns 
Dear Parents/Carers
June already, we are now approaching the end of term and we are very busy with the preparations for some of our children moving onto school and getting things ready for our new arrivals in August.  
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Bathgate Procession – Saturday 1st June
Hip Hip Horay we are delighted that the weather stayed dry and everyone got to show off those fantastic costumes. Thank you once again to everyone who supported and to Mrs McKay for hand creating these costumes, another successful procession.  
Early Learning and Childcare setting update August 2019
As you are aware ELC settings throughout West Lothian Council will be changing their provision from August 2019. BEYC session times are as follows:

AM session 8.00am – 12.45pm

PM session 1.15pm – 6.00pm 

Full Day session – 8.00am – 6.00pm

BEYC will be open for 50 weeks per year.

Please consult your returners pack for information regarding next years placement. Please return packs by Thursday 20th June 2019. 

Due to these WLC changes our current Wraparound provision will be closing after the summer holidays. There has been a lot of wonderful experiences and memories created in wraparound with Mrs Murray and Margaret and we look forward to these experiences being integrated within nursery.
Staffing Updates  

We are delighted to be wishing Mrs Frame all the best as she heads off on maternity leave at the end of term and look forward to welcoming a new practitioner to cover her maternity leave. Due to the change in nursery hours staff may be working on different shift patterns, please be reassured as always staff members are still available for any questions or queries. 
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Health Advice

Although the weather is changeable, we will hopefully be getting some warmer weather over the next few weeks.  We would like to remind parents to apply sun-cream before the children come to nursery. Could parents also ensure children wear appropriate shoes for outdoor play.  Open-toed sandals and bare feet look lovely but are not good for running around the playground.
If your child has any medication at BEYC please remember to collect before the end of term. 
Garden Fete
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Although there was little sunshine everyone still made our annual garden fete a huge success. We are thrilled to have made £292 this will help buy resources to continue to revamp our garden aiming to give children an environment which inspires curiosity, enquiry and investigation. If you would like to help maintain our Orchard please get in touch. Please collect your garden gnome photos from the foyer next week.
Enrolment afternoon
We are holding an enrolment afternoon for parents/carers of new children starting in August 2019 on Friday 14th June 2019 from 12.30pm – 1.30pm. 
Moving On Day
On Wednesday 19th June we will have a Moving on Ceremony for pre-school children.  We invite the parents/carers of preschool children to come back to nursery for 10.15am and 2.30pm where we will have a short ceremony to celebrate the children’s time at BEYC.
End of Term Parties

All children will take part in our end of term parties on Tuesday 25th June (usual session times apply). The children are busy planning the games and food and we will have an exciting entertainer performing for the children.
Kind regards
The Nursery Team
Dates for the Diary

	Date
	Time
	Event

	Wednesday 12tth June 
	9.15am – 10.15am
	St Mary’s Classroom Visit
(Parents to take children)

	Friday 14th June 
	12.30 – 1.30pm
	Enrolment afternoon
 (New children)

	Wednesday, 19th June
	10.15am and 2.30pm
	Moving On Ceremony

(pre-school children)

	Tuesday 25th June
	Usual session times apply
	Summer Party Day

	Friday, 28th June
	
	Last nursery day of the session

	Monday, 19th August
	
	Staff INSET 

	Tuesday, 20th August
	
	All pupils resume 


